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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

Last summer my family and I had the good fortune to recreate within the South Fork of the Salmon river

watershed. We camped, hiked, swam, and kayaked over a week long period. It was the highlight of our summer.

The recreational resources provided by South Fork of the Salmon are unparalleled. Crystal clear water, beautiful

camping spots, and magnificent wilderness created an experience for my family we will always treasure. As the

father of two young children I believe it is my responsibility to provide the types of experiences that can only be

found in our nations National Forest and Wilderness. Such moments build strong families and individuals.

Recreating with family and friends builds strong communities with a true sense of stewardship that cares about

our Nation's lands. It is my genuine hope that my children will have the same opportunity to pass along their

experiences to their families in the future. Thank you for considering my comments.


